

hamiltoninternationalvillage.ca

To: Councillor Jason Farr

From: International Village BIA

RE: Temporary Outdoor Patio Program Support

Dear Councillor,

I wish to extend support from the International Village BIA for the outdoor patio program. This program has been vital to those businesses in our area that have chosen to take part, especially during COVID over the last two years.

Giving our restaurants, cafes and businesses the option to have outdoor dining capability is incremental not only to the operations of these businesses, but also helps to create a warm and welcoming space within our BIAs for visitors and customers to enjoy.

We strongly support the outdoor patio program and hope that it becomes a permanent program in Hamilton.

Sincerely,

Herb Wodehouse - Chair

International Village Board of Management